
                  

 

               

As the school year comes to a close, we want to wish you 
all a joyful, restful, and safe summer holiday! May these 
weeks be filled with sunshine, laughter, family time, and 

adventures. Whether you're traveling, exploring nature, or 
simply relaxing at home, we hope this summer brings you 

wonderful memories and well-deserved relaxation. 

We look forward to welcoming you back refreshed and 
ready for a new school year! 

    Staff Leavers    

We have a number of staff members who are leaving 

Heald Place this summer to pursue new endeavours. 

We would like to thank all our staff members for all their 

hard work and commitment to Heald Place and we would 

like to wish you the best of luck for the future. 

We are saying goodbye to: 

Teachers Teaching Learning 
Support 

Miss Roberts Miss Nausheen 

 Mr Ade 

 Miss Millada 

 Miss Mitra 

 Miss Emily 

 Miss Astau 

 

Year 6 Chester Zoo Trip 

Our Year 6 pupils thoroughly enjoyed their visit to Chester 

Zoo where they saw lots of beautiful animals and their 

habitats. The zoo has over 20,000 animals and 128 acres 

of zoological gardens to explore.  

 

    Year 6 Fun Day    

 

Our Year 6 classes enjoyed an incredible day of multiple 

activities such as rock climbing and archery!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 
18/07/2025 - Thomas Franks Pop up Event 

18/07/2025 - Break up for Summer Holidays 

02/09/2025 - Term starts for pupils at 8.40am 
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Please be advised that the 2025/2026 academic 

diary can be found on the school website for all 

holidays next year. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  Congratulations Israa!   

 

 

 

   

 

RRS Ambassadors meeting with 

Afzal Khan 

 
 
The RRS ambassadors met with MP Afzal Khan this term. 

They spoke confidently and thoughtfully about the 
children’s rights that are important to them and their vision 

for a better world for children. The children have made 
extraordinary progress from our initial meeting when some 

children struggled to find the confidence to speak out. 
Now, they all spoke and some even said they want to be 
politicians too. We are educating the next Prime Minister! 

 

  ParentPay Charges  

Dinner money needs to be up to date and paid on time so 

you do not fall into arrears. If you have received a call 

this week asking for payment, please make sure this is 

completed before the end of term. 

If you do not keep your child’s parent pay topped up, 

this could result in your child having to go onto 

packed lunch, as a hot meal will not be provided. 

If you would like to change your child’s meal pattern, then 

we require 1 week’s notice and you will need to come into 

the school office and complete a form. 
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